
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301 2429

RE: Docket No. DW 10-106
Lakeland Management Company, Inc.

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the commission are an original and eight copies of a
renewal of the notice of intent to file rate schedules for the company’s water tariff and
sewer tariff filed in April 2010.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please call.

JORDAN, GFROERER & WEDDLETON
ATTORNEYS & COUNSELORS AT LAW

FOUR PARK STREET • SUITE 405 • CONCORD, NH 03301-6329

www.granitelaw.com

August 17, 2010
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Sincerely,
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Enclosures

cc: Attorney General

d ch 55l0lethowland6

TELEPHONE 603-228-1151 • FACSIMILE 603-224-2686


